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18th October 2023 

NUMBOTS & TT ROCKSTARS 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

At John Clifford School, we are committed to increasing children’s confidence in math’s, and learning 

core number facts is part of that process.  I am writing to you to highlight the online math’s packages 

that we use in school and you can also use with your child at home.   

Numbots.com and TTRockstars.com are provided for the school by Math’s Circle.  Your child may 

wish to use either or both of them, depending on confidence, understanding and the advice of the 

class teacher. If you have not yet logged in with your child at home, I would encourage you to do so.  

We are often asked, ‘how can I support my child at home?’ for which Numbots and TT Rockstars are 

ideal if you have internet access and a suitable device.  Apps are available for both packages or you 

can just log onto the website. 

 

Numbots.com 
 

Recommended 
ages 5-7 

Core counting 
and addition 

and 
subtraction 

facts 

 

TTRockstars.com Recommended 
ages 7-11 

Times tables – 
multiplication 
and division 

facts 

 

Video introductions for both sites are available on YouTube: 

Numbots: NumBots: Addition and Subtraction Solved - YouTube 

TT Rockstars:  What is Times Tables Rock Stars? Parents and Carers Guide - YouTube 

Your child will have their login details in their reading diary on the Math’s page near the start.  New 

children joining the school will have these details provided in their first week.  Please contact me or 

your child’s class teacher if you do not have these details, or if you require any further information. 

Children can be chosen as Star of the Week for their work on Numbots on TT Rock Stars. 

Thank you for your support. 

Mr J. Morris 

Math’s Leader 

mailto:office@johnclifford.school
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5EdGOYu5zMw
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=phxP5_OhOtk

